


 MARCH – Water & Sanitation   

2      Saturday  “Guess Who’s Coming to Dinner” 

6 Mandy Gibson “Basil Shaw” PhD Research Scholar and  

        Kimberley Dejong 2018 Indigenous Health Scholarship 

13    Club Fun Night hosted by Judy Feros 

16 Working Bee 8.30am at Alpert Park Flexible Learning Centre 

20 Ian Marr - The Challenges of Medicine  (Chris Marr’s son) 

22-24 Rotary International D9600 Conference “Dare to Dream.. Be the Inspiration” 

27 Wes Nichols - “Supurunda” Water Project in PNG  

 

 APRIL– Maternal & Childcare   

3 2018 Music Scholarship Awardee, Max Kirsch, Reports plus  

        Music Scholarship Awardee for 2019 Introduction. 

10 Member Profile Pamela White 

13 Peace Scholars Seminar at University of Queensland 

17 Pride of Work Awards Night 

24 Tribute to ANZACs 

27 Tree Planting – John Sprent Park, Moggill. See Events for details. 

  MAY- 

4 Working Bee, Albert Park Flexible Learning Centre 

12    Mothers Day flower deliveries 

 

Date Savers 



 

WELCOME 

Ross Pitt 

Our Newest Rotarian! 

PHOTO below: President Bill Dominguez, Mentor David Smith, 

Ross Pitt and Elaine Pitt 



 

WANTED 
Volunteers 
Working Bee 

Albert Park Flexible Learning Centre 
 

Date: Saturday 4 May 2019 
 

Time: 830am 
 

Bring: Gardening Gear 

 

Contact: Roger Hogg 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Volunteers 

Mothers Day Flower Deliveries 
 

Date: Sunday 12 May 2019 

Contact: Pam Huppert 
 

 

 

ROGER HOGG 

eMail: thehoggs2@optusnet.com.au 

Mobile: 0423 954 109 

Phone: 3378 3107 

PAM HUPPERT 

eMail: phuppert@bigpond.com 

Mobile: 0407 672 968 

Phone: 3871 1328 



 

It is with great sadness that we inform you all of the passing of Osbane Smith, aged 97. 
 
Os was a charter member of Rotary Ashgrove/The Gap, which was established in 1972.   
During his 46 years with the club Os was an active member along with his late 
wife  Elaine.   
 
Os was President on at least 2 occasions and was actively involved in establishing some of 
the projects that will still conduct now.  Most notably Gap Regional Primary Performers 
School (GRIPPS). 
 
Os remained a member of the club until June 2018.  In August 2018, we bestowed Perpet-
ual Honorary  Membership to Os, in recognition of his role as a charter member, his con-
tribution to the club and his long term active service to the club. 
 
Os was both a gentleman and a gentle man.  Always warm and welcoming.  His warm, 
gentle smile will linger in our hearts. 
 
Funeral details will be forwarded when known. 
 
 

Penny  de Jong for President Francine Hinton 
Secretary  

Rotary Club Ashgrove The Gap 

VALE 
Osbane Smith. 



Pamela White 
Membership Profile 

 PHOTO: Len Hepburn 



Pamela White 
Membership Profile 

 



Pamela White 
Pilates with Pamela! 

 

PHOTOS: Len Hepburn 



Events 
27 April 2019 


